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Foreword

Dear Reader,

It is with great pleasure that we present the second and final volume of 
the conference papers presented at the 2018 Anglophonia Conference: 
Voices and Perspectives, held in Zagreb, from 3 to 5 May. Papers cover 
myriad topics in linguistics, literature, culture, TEFL and translation 
studies, relevant for understanding current trends in English studies. As 
the previous volume, this one also brings together young researches from 
many European universities.

We would like to express our gratitude to all the authors, reviewers and 
the English Student Club for their support.

We hope that you will enjoy reading this volume.


